
       
   

Cantabria,  Spaint0

July-August 2024

“And there came a voice out of the cloud, saying, This is my beloved Son, hear 
him.” 

	 We are thankful that God has allowed us to serve Him as missionaries in 
northern Spain. It is a great privelege to be able to share the Gospel and we 
look forward to people hearing it and trusting Jesus as their Saviour.  We also 
want to thank all of you who faithfully pray for us and support the ministry here.  
You are an essential part that allows this ministry to keep moving forward.  
Below are some prayer requests and praises we would like to share with you. 
	 Katie and Faith finally made their way back to Spain July 24. After a long 
time apart we are very thankful to all be together again. Thank you for all of 
your prayers and support through this season. Katie’s surgery went well and 
she is working daily to build her strength back up. She still has a few limitations 
but God has allowed her to heal up well.  Please pray for her continued 
progress.

	 Last month we were able to help the Ruesga’s as they hosted a group 
from Texas. It was a great opportunity to be encouraged and to encourage 
them as well. We use this time with groups to share with them the vision, let 
them meet and share a meal with the people we minister to, walk the town and 
get a glimpse of the culture, try to help them understand the religious and 
political barriers and spend time worshiping and praising the Lord together. 
Music is a great tool to use to minister to people in Spain. You can see their 
countenances change when  listening to good Christ honoring music and 
seeing people gather together to sing to the Lord. Often they do not 
understand the words but their hearts know.   

	 Faith has started up Futbol training which is always an exciting time for 
us.  Faith gets to reconnect with many of the girls she went to Academy with 
and we reconnect with their parents.  Please pray that God would give us 
opportunities to share the Gospel this season during practices and games. 

	 Great news on the progress of our visa renewals. Our lawyer has 
successfully applied to the Spanish immigration department. Now we wait for a 
reply and hope that the process can be finalized soon. Please pray the 
government would have everything they need and make a positive decision so 
we could get our visas. 

	 Praise the Lord we have been able to give some Bibles out to our friends 
here. We have a couple left so pray we can distribute those and also that the 
people would read them and want to know how to be saved. 


God bless you all,

The Andersons

A N D E R S O N S

Reunited!

Group from Texas leading 
worship in our home.

Neighbor kids baking 
cookies.

Faith at futbol practice. 


